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Stuart Chisholm learns the ropes at the Booce Boot Camp 
 
Bocce Boot Camp​  We had fantastic turnouts at our Bocce Boot Camps during the month of 
February with an amazing, and hard working, group of beginners!  A very special thanks to our 
Boot Camp Coordinator, Tony Orlando for all his hard work organizing the camp and making 
sure things always ran smoothly.  The boot camps couldn’t have run so well without the help of 
a large group of veteran players that volunteered to support our newer players at camp.  Thank 
you to all of you!  Future one-day boot camps will be held during the months of April, June and 
September. Keep your eyes out for more details here in the Bocce News. 
Beginner’s Tournament  ​Tomorrow is the day for our special “Beginner’s Tournament”  that 
will be held on Saturday​, March 3rd at 10:30 am​. Bocce club and interested Villagers are 
encouraged to come out and cheer on our beginners! 
Pre-Spring Mixer Clinic  ​This is a last call reminder that our one day clinic, hosted by Ken 
and Jean Brady will be held next week on  Wednesday ​March 7th, 3 to 4:00 pm​ at the bocce 
courts. Sign up sheets are available in the bocce court cabinet if you are interested in joining 
this fun and informative one day clinic. Ken and Jean will also be hosting ongoing clinics ​every 
3rd Wednesday each month April-October from 3-4 p.m. 
Bocce Bash​ Don’t forget!  The Bocce Bash is returning on ​March 9th from 3 to 5:00 pm. 
It’s our first bash of 2018! We’re looking for a big turnout to celebrate the beginning of the 
Bocce season!  A special thanks to Court Manager Paul Anderson,  Bocce Bash Chair, Gerri 
McCoid and her hard working assistants, (the BEES--Bash’s Ever Energetic Supporters) Fran 
Pulis, Karri ​Besmehn​, Joyce Valdez, and Lo Rube for all their work in making our Bocce Bash 
THE place to be at the Villages on Friday afternoons.  


